




COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

September24, 2020 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 0 

 

New onset of respiratory symptoms?   Yes 
Have three or more residents and/or staff experienced  

a new onset of respiratory symptoms in the last 72 hours?  

 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 301-334-2319. 

 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

September 28, 2020 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that, as of today, we have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.  As with previous notifications, 

we continue to mass test our staff members weekly.   

 

This past week our resident enjoyed their “Resident Choice Meal” consisting of popcorn shrimp, french fries, 

cole slaw, and for dessert a baked apple with ice-cream and caramel sauce.  

 

To date, both outdoor and window visits have been very successful and much enjoyed by all.    Thank you for 

your patience and compliance with our required processes and screenings.      

 

With fall weather upon us bringing cooler temperatures and shorter daylight hours we have revaluated our 

visitation plans and have discontinued evening visitation on Tuesday and Thursdays.  Our revised schedule is 

listed below and appointments can be scheduled through the receptionist at the center.      Also, please be reminded 

you can arrange for a video visit through face time/google or a telephone call arranged with the activities 

department.      

 
Revised window or outdoor visitation schedule  

Monday through Friday           10:00am to 3:00pm; lunch break from Noon - 1 :00pm  

Saturday and Sunday              9:00am to Noon 

 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 301-334-2319 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Sheila Jones-Marino 

 

Sheila Jones-Marino, CNHA FACHCA 

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

September 3, 2020 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases in the last 24 hours: 0 

 

New onset of respiratory symptoms?   Yes 
Have three or more residents and/or staff experienced  

a new onset of respiratory symptoms in the last 72 hours?  

 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 301-334-2319. 
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